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Comments: I do not support any realignment to the Dr. Park trail. There's been minimal work done to these trails

and a huge realignment isn't a worthy endeavor. Every trail the CBMBA has designed and built are poor

alignments and don't flow very well. The realignment of the "wall' on Deer Creek is a prime example. Gunsight

connector is another example.  Dave Ochs is not suited for laying out trails, he is enthusiastic, buts lacks the

talent needed to properly layout a good trail system. I don't support a trail paralleling Reno road, a reroute of

Reno ridge would be a better project. I don't support decommissioning the wagon trail on Kebler, I like that trail, it

gets you off the road. Consider leaving it and extending it. The Deer creek extension isn't a worthy project,

there's a road and no need to create more impact to a beautiful meadow. The Teocalli option 2 is better, but think

the extension should be longer and a different alignment heading into the trees. The alignment looks to be too

steep on the hillside. I don't support the upper Cement creek to Crystal addition, is it necessary to impact the

alpine environment anymore?


